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San Diego PD Needs Public’s Help in Identifying Suspects Wanted in Series of 

Burglaries 
 
San Diego – San Diego PD is asking community members in our Northeastern Division to be on 
alert following multiple burglaries over the past five weeks.  
 
The burglars have targeted homes in Rancho Penasquitos and Miramar Ranch.  
 
In each case, two to four suspects are dressed in hooded sweatshirts, long pants, gloves, and face 
coverings. They target homes between the hours of 5:00 p.m. and 11:00 p.m.  
 
In three cases, the suspects are seen arriving in a dark colored SUV. After entering the backyard of 
the targeted homes, one of the suspects breaks the rear sliding glass door to get inside.  
 
The burglars primarily target the master bedroom taking jewelry, valuables, and safes.  
 
In the two most recent cases, the victims were in the homes at the time of the break-ins. In one 
case, the suspects brought a large can of pepper spray and used it on the family dog.  
 
We need our community’s help in catching the burglars. If anyone has information regarding this 
investigation, please contact Crime Stoppers at 888-580-8477. 
 

https://youtu.be/GxEwAtySt7Q 
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